
Good Evening

As an Oakwood resident, who uses the Green Belt land to the North of Bramley Road for amenity purposes, I 
wish to register my strong objection to the proposed developments in this area. Surely there is sufficient brown 
field development sites in the Borough to accommodate the extra housing required - which is in any event 
probably an over-estimate given that people are leaving London for more rural areas.
We already have the abominable developments planned for Cockfosters and Southgate to content with - with no 
obvious plans for infrastructure enhancement to cater for increased population.
Enfield Chase is of significant historical importance, and should remain untouched for future generations.
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